[EXT] Your Division 15 Submission

Hattan, Courtney <cahatta@ilstu.edu>

Tue 2/22/2022 1:58 PM

To: Jasmine Betties <jsb0084@auburn.edu>

Cc: Ponnock, Annette <annette.ponnock@yale.edu>

CAUTION: Email Originated Outside of Auburn.

Dear Jasmine S Betties,

Thank you for your submission to Division 15 entitled "Womanist Caring as an Alternative Approach and Response to School Discipline." Official accept/reject decisions will go out later this week but we are looking forward to accepting your poster presentation.

You are being considered as a finalist for the graduate student poster award. However, in order to be considered as a finalist please confirm:

- 1. That you are a current graduate student.
- 2. That you plan to attend the in-person APA convention in Minneapolis August 4-6.

Please email us your responses no later than Thursday, February 24 so that we can confirm the Division 15 program schedule by APA's deadline.

Thank you and congratulations,

Courtney Hattan + Annette Ponnock **Division 15 Program Co-Chairs**

Courtney Hattan, Ph.D. | Pronouns: she/her | Assistant Professor | Elementary Literacy & Educational Psychology | School of Teaching and Learning | Illinois State University | Campus Box 5330 | Normal, IL 16790 | Office: DeGarmo Hall 315 | cahatta@ilstu.edu

Website

ResearchGate